
 

  

8 April 2022 

HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for your generosity with time and donations during Lent. It has been wonderful to see the children 

embrace all of the Lenten activities.  

MASS  

This week we held a Lenten mass. It was very special to see the children come together in the hall to reflect on 

their Lenten journey. Thank you to Canon Jonathan and Fr Tomasz for celebrating Mass with us.  

 

MINI VINNIES 

The Mini Vinnies have been busy selling Easter chicks for Francis House Children’s Hospice and the school has 

raised vital funds for this wonderful charity. Thank you for everyone who has bought chicks.   

We have also made Easter cards for the Cyril Flint Befriending Service. Our handmade cards will be given to the 

elderly and isolated to raise a lovely smile over the Easter period. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

MATHS DAY- ROCKSTARS  

We are looking forward to our maths day on Friday 29 April. During the day we are asking the children to dress up 

as rockstars! The children will be completing Times Table Rock Star activities and the younger children will 

complete exciting number work.  

 

EASTER ACTIVITIES  

Please see the following link for exciting family activities you could take part in during the Easter break. Attached 

is also information about other local activities. Please take time to read and join in the fun.    

https://bit.ly/Raring2goSpring2022 

PTA EASTER EXTRAVAGANZA 

Thank you to all of the PTA, parents and children who came along to the Easter Extravaganza. It was wonderful 

to see everyone enjoy the Easter fun. In case you missed the Easter bunny, we managed to get a quick photograph 

with Mrs Gee. We raised an impressive £1026!  

 

Today we said goodbye to Mrs Tiernan and Mr Nicholls, and we thanked them both for their dedication to our 

school in a special assembly. We wish them both the very best for the future.  

https://bit.ly/Raring2goSpring2022


 

  

We break for the Easter holidays today and return to school on Monday 25 April. I wish you a peaceful and holy 

Easter and I hope you enjoy spending time together as a family.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs A Harrop  

Headteacher 


